Dear Employee:

Are you ready to vote? Midterm elections will soon be underway in Texas and you can make your voice heard today! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]In Texas, there are more than 14 million registered voters but only 4.7 million individuals voted in the last midterm elections. For a state with 18.9 million people of voting age, having less than 25% of the population vote for the representation of our state is unacceptable. In fact, Texas ranked 47th in the nation for voter turnout according to the Annette Strauss Institute for Civic Life. This November, we have the opportunity to change that. 

There are multiple congressional, state and local races on the ballot. Voting in those races has begun with the first day of early voting on October 22nd and the last day of early voting scheduled for November 2nd. Remember, during early voting you may vote at any early voting location in your county of registration. Election Day is Tuesday, November 6th. 

But, don’t forget to review the entire ballot.  Regardless of who you vote for, there will be several issues of interest to business and job growth in Texas. 

Whoever is elected is certain to shape the debates in the 2019 legislative session, so be sure your voice is heard. 

No matter what political party you support, educate yourself on the candidates and issues by visiting NorthTexasVotes.org and vote in 2018!


 


